
Required NOTICE to all Business Accounts  
Federal Regulation GG 
Effective Date:   December 1, 2009 
 
It is the policy of Ripco Credit Union (“the Credit Union”) to comply with the 
requirements of the federal Unlawful Internet Gambling Enforcement Act (“UIGEA”) and 
the Federal Reserve’s Regulation GG, which implements UIGEA.  

Transactions restricted by the federal Unlawful Internet Gambling Enforcement Act are 
prohibited and should not be processed through commercial accounts at the Credit 
Union.  The Credit Union has policies and procedures in place designed to identify, 
block, prohibit and prevent these restricted transactions. 

Please contact Ripco Credit Union at 715-365-4800  
(toll-free at 1-877-365-4800) or via e-mail to ripco@ripco.org  
with any questions you may have about this notice or Regulation GG. 
 
 


